
Members of the House and Government Operations Committee, 

I am writing in support of HB1516. 

My brother is a heroin addict. I speak from a place of great concern in the idea that the 

government would basically encourage drug use, while also making it illegal and sending people 

to jail. This especially concerns me with minors. The government is not a parent. 

Thank you, 

Echo Morris 


